Thorpe Le Soken Parish Church Lighting Project
Design and Access Statement
The aim of this project / planning application is to have three permanent LED lighting boxes installed in order to light up the church in the evenings and on special dates/occasions.
The Church is listed but this project will have minimum effect on the setting of the church and its listed status.
The location is in the Thorpe Conservation area and is central to the village. There are a number of residential properties and businesses around the church. The church are supportive of the idea and a separate application to their planning team will be required should this application be successful. 

